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Beaufort County Offices Closed  
January 4 Due to Winter Weather 

 
After reviewing the most current weather advisories and road conditions, Beaufort 
County government offices will be closed today, Thursday January 4.  County 
offices will resume normal operations tomorrow, Friday, January 5, according to 
regular schedules. 
 
All updates regarding the County’s operating schedule will be posted to the County 
website (www.bcgov.net) under News and Announcements. 
 
To sign up for news alerts from County Administration, click here.  To sign up for 
news alerts from the Sheriff’s Office, click here or text your zip code to 888777.  
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